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L E G I S L A T I V E  S U M M A R Y  
 O-6-24 

City-wide Prohibition on New Drive-through Windows 
 

 

 

This summary was prepared by the City of Annapolis Office of Law for use by 

members of the Annapolis City Council during consideration of the legislation. 

 

 

 
 

BILL SUMMARY 

O-6-24 bars new construction of drive-through windows in the City of 

Annapolis. 

 

This includes businesses such as fast-food restaurants, banks, and 

pharmacies that use vehicle drive-up windows to serve customers. 

 

The bill also eliminates all the provisions that allowed the use of drive-

through windows in the City Code. 

 

Existing Annapolis businesses with drive-through windows can keep and use 

their windows. The windows will be considered non-conforming uses that 

have already been approved.  


